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CANADIAN PARENTS FOR FRENCH CPF     
                                                                           OCTOBER 2013 NEWS LETTER 

 
We are now on 

twitter, be sure to 

follow us and 

tweet us! 

https://twitter.com/

CPFTriCities   

 

 
Welcome back to a new 
school year and to all the 
new members and 
students! 
 
If you wish to join CPF or 
receive more info please 
contact us. Contact 
information is below. 
 
We are looking forward 
to an exciting new year!! 

Contact us at: tricitiescpf@gmail.com  www.cpf.bc.ca   www.facebook.com/cpftricities    

 A special message from CPF – We would like to extend our heart-felt 
condolences to the family and friends of recently retired teacher M. Jacques-
André Larrivée.  He was a pillar in the French Immersion program at Riverside 
and the FI Leaving Ceremonies at Riverside. 
 

 Time to join or renew your membership. A 3-year membership is 

offered for $60 instead of $25 per year. 80% of all membership fees are 

returned directly to the chapter (Tri-Cities) which then allows us to 

provide awards for Gr. 9-12, scholarships, French summer camps and 

more. It is a great opportunity to support your child in French 

immersion. 

To sign up or to renew use this link:  

http://cpf.ca/en/membership/online-membership-management/ and 

use the new on-line membership management system.  

 

 If you are a parent of a Gr. 12 student, please note that CPF offers 

scholarships, however parents/students need to be a CPF member in 

order to apply. Join/renew now and stay tune for more detailed info 

about how to apply for the scholarship. 

 

 The next CPF meeting is on Monday, November 18 @ Glen starting at 

7:00 pm.  Everyone is welcome.  
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